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To American Coatings Association 

Dear Heidi K. McAuliffe, 

The Paint Care program has been a success since we instated it in our retail store back in 

2016. They are many advantages for retailers to take away from this program, to name a 

few; Retailers can expect increase in customer’s inquiring about their business and foot 

traffic as well, because if you do a simple search on google and type “where to recycle paint” 

the first thing that appears is the Paint care program. Being on the list of the paint care drop 

off site it is a great way to attract new business around your zip code and help your 

community by providing a service that minimizes waste into the environment and it even 

helps create fuel out of recycle paint. 

You would not only be helping you and your community, your business would be helping 

people around the world. 

Thank you.    

 

Daniel Moran 

Store Manager 


